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Sunday, July 20, 2025 

#31 

 
        Eph.5:16 (KJV) 

1. is a _________________  opportunity (v.14) 

2.  is a _________________  opportunity (v.15) 

“One thing I do: forgetting what lies behind and straining forward to  
what lies ahead, I press on toward the goal for the prize of the  

upward call of God in Christ Jesus.”     Philippians 3:13-14 

 The Apostle Paul had to forget: 

     A. Past ___________.   B. Past _____________.   C. Past ____________. 

3. is a _________________  opportunity (v.16) 

   Principles for redeeming time and opportunities for the LORD: 

      A.  The _________________  principle. 

       B.  The _________________  principle. 

        C.  The _________________  principle. 

         D.  The _________________  principle. 

                               Just do the next thing you’re reasonably  
                 certain Jesus wants you to do.! 

4. is a _________________  opportunity (v.16) 



 

 

Offering boxes are located at the back of the Sanctuary OR see the 
church website for online giving options. Scan the QR code to set up  
to give!  Thank you! And please visit our website for all things about 
Anchor Point Bible Church!  www.AnchorPoint.love  

This Sunday: 7/20: 
 
Nursery:   Elaine Skantz  
                   & Izzy Romanelli 

 
                    
 
 
 

 
Voyagers: Karen Yerkie  
                   & Addy VanKampen 
 
Crew:   Dan VanKampen  
              & Marquise Gates 
 
 
Next Sunday 7/27: 
 
Nursery: Hannah Hodgson  
                 & Jack Hodgson 
 
Voyagers:  Denise Boxer 
                    & Lisa Fountaine 
 
Crew:  Steve Keglovitz & Tim Swain 
 
 

Today 
 Prayer Team  -  9:15  a.m. 
Worship Service   -  10:00 a.m.   
Coffee & Fellowship After Service  
Compass Youth Group  -  1:00-7:00p.m. 
        Bass Lake Compass Tubing! 
 

  This Week    
 

              
Wednesday, July 23rd 

Men’s Golf  -  9:00 a.m. 
 

Thursday, July 24th  

Men’s Fellowship  -  9:00am at Whitlow’s 
 

 

 
NO Wednesday or Thursday Pickleball for 
the rest of the summer: Starts up in Sept! 
 
 
Cookies 7/27:  
 
Charlie Corbin 
Jan Snyder 
Adam & Joy Hancock 
 

Welcome to 
Anchor Point  
Bible Church 

 o   

Next Sunday we continue our 2025 Missions efforts and welcome 
Rick Skelley with the Gideons, Juan & Lucrecia Chavez (GMI) and 
Marta Cordero (GMI) to APBC . We will have a love offering at the 
close of the service for the Gideons Bible sharing ministry.   

  BEE RETREAT TEAM LEADERS MEETING NEXT Sunday after church in  
  the Captain’s Quarters.  Don’t forget to grab your coffee & cookies! 
 

 

Compass Youth Group will be tubing on Bass Lake today from 1:00– 
7:00pm. See Pastor James if you have any questions.  
 

Wednesday Men’s Golf League plays this week at Old Channel Trail in Montague  
at 9:00 a.m. (arrive by 8:45). We welcome all golfers to join us!  
 

“Men’s Fellowship” meets Thursday’s at Whitlow’s on Airline Rd. at 9:00 a.m.  
 

 

2026 Giving Envelopes:  If you do not currently have a set and would 
like to use them, please fill out the Giving Box Request Form on the 
Connection Point. and place in the offering/giving boxes by August 1st.  
Contact Elaine Skantz at 231-288-3084 if you have any questions.  
 

COFFEE FELLOWSHIP:  We need kitchen volunteers to help for the 
months of October & December! If you are interested in helping  
during any of these months please call or text Tamara Reese at  
231-638-7443.  

 

CAR SHOW FOOD DRIVE: Please bring your non-perishable food 
items to help fill our “Table of Blessings” prior to the car show 
(8/10). You may bring your items any time during the week or on a 
Sunday at the Worship Service. Thank you! 

 

SAVE THE DATE!  On Thursday, August 21st we will be meeting at 
Ross Park at 6:30pm to watch the “Grand City Show Skiers!”  This is  
a FREE EVENT!  See the flyer on the bulletin board near the  
kitchen! More information will be available later.                       

GRACE CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY is looking to fill some semester-starting  
care packages for returning students in the townhouses! Pick up a list of  
items to buy located on the table in the foyer.   This will continue  
through next Sunday, July 27th, when we will deliver the items!  

 

Our Sunday Prayer Time is open to all in the  
Book Nook from 9:15-9:45 a.m. Stop in to pray  

or just be still as we prepare our hearts for worship.  

Pastor Rob & Amy are taking a “staycation” this week ahead as all their children 
and grandchildren are visiting. We pray for a refreshing and fun time for them! 
Contact an Elder or Deacon or Pastor James or Pastor Reese if you need anything. 

Information For Your Visit At Anchor Point Bible Church… 

1. We are happy to have you with us today.  Please fill out a Connection Card and 
either place it in an offering box or bring it to the Welcome Point for a  gift.  For 
prayer requests or comments, please write on the back, or use the prayer card in 
each pew and place in the prayer box at the Connection Point in the foyer. 

2. We encourage you to use our nursery & children’s ministries.   
Our Anchor Kids Children’s Church is for children ages 4 yr. - 5th grade.  Before the 
service, please check your children in at the check-in station that is located in the 
foyer, in front of the office. The Anchor kids meet first in the sanctuary for family 
worship before the “Mystery Box” message and dismissal to their program.  Our 
nursery is located in the “Harbor” Children’s Wing for babies and toddlers.  You will 
receive a guest card and number for our notification system in the sanctuary.   

3. We hope you feel welcomed and loved today.   Please introduce yourself to our 
Pastors (Rob, James, Robert) and others around you.  And….come back again!  


